
June 23, 2023 

 
 

 
 

 

On behalf of the entire staff of The United States of America Vietnam War 

Commemoration, thank you for ordering material to thank and honor Vietnam veterans 

and their families, and for your continued support honoring our Nation’s Vietnam 

veterans.  

 

As the Commemoration moves toward completion in 2025, and in order to better 

unify our efforts to thank and honor our Vietnam veterans and their families, we are 

phasing out the Deceased Vietnam Veteran’s Surviving Spouse Lapel Pin (known as the 

Surviving Spouse Lapel Pin or SSLP) and Certificate. 

 

Effective immediately, the SSLP and accompanying Certificate of Honor will no 

longer be available for new issuance through the Commemorative Partner Portal. Any 

remaining inventory of these pins will be used to support ongoing Honorary Partner 

initiatives until the stock is depleted, and Honorary Partners should therefore continue 

their process as normal. 

 

In its place, the Vietnam Veteran Lapel Pin (VVLP) will be substituted for 

presentation to these surviving spouses of deceased Vietnam veterans. We consider it a 

privilege to honor these spouses for their sacrifice with the very same distinguished 

memento that their Vietnam veteran would have received for their service. 

 

 In addition, the Commemoration has discontinued the following items and they are 

no longer available through our Partner Portal on the website.  

 

50th (Eagle) Tin Pin 

2012 (President Obama) Proclamation 

2017 (President Trump) Proclamation 

 

The following items are also out of stock at this time. We cannot guarantee a 

definitive date we will restock, however do not hesitate to request these items again for 

future events.  

 

Family Member Tin Pin 

I Served Magnet 

We Heart Magnet 

 

Our mission is ongoing, and we will continue to thank and honor Vietnam 

veterans and their families as long as we are able, but specifically with these mementos 

through the end of the Commemoration, November 11, 2025. 

 

Thank you for your partnership! 


